
A BIG thank you to everyone who
donated to the Big Group Hug

Winter drive! The generosity of the
school community, giving new

pyjamas, singlets, socks and
underpants to children in need, was
amazing! Together we donated 82

pairs of socks, 23 singlets, 57
underpants and 39 sets of pyjamas

for boys and girls! 
Extra BIG thanks to 3L, 6M, 6PM

and the office and teaching staff for
giving so generously.

Thank you so much for your
support with this very important

charity and for thinking of children
in need.




Scarlett  6PM


